
Village Of Chaumont 

Property Maintenance Law Public Hearing 

Final Budget Public Hearing 

April 18, 2023 | 6:00 PM 
  

Location of Meeting: 
Village Office, 12175 State Route 12E 

Chaumont, New York 13622 

 

Present at Meeting: Jim Morrow, Jose Sosa, Dori-Ann Froelich, Mike Nichols, Karen Fitzgerald, and 

Erin Fulton 

 

The Property Maintenance Law Public Hearing of the Village of Chaumont was called to order at 6:02 

PM on April 18, 2023 at the Village Office by Deputy Mayor Jim Morrow. 

 

Proposed Property Maintenance Law Update 
 

The Board of Trustees went through the proposed Property Maintenance Law update. As many of the 

updates came from the proposed Property Maintenance Law of the Village of Dexter, Clerk Fulton 

informed the Board of Trustees that she had learned that Dexter had not voted in favor of the updates.  

 

Deputy Mayor Morrow said he would like to have further discussion with Mayor Rust as well as Dexter’s 

mayor regarding this proposed law update. No other residents or members of the public attended to give 

comment.  

  

The Village Board of Trustees agreed to table a vote on this matter at the Regular Village Board of Trustees 

Meeting immediately following the Public Hearing until further information could be attained.  

 

Final Budget Fiscal Year 2023-2024 
 

The Final Budget Public Hearing of the Village of Chaumont was opened at 6:16 PM on April 18, 2023 

at the Village Office by Deputy Mayor Jim Morrow. 

 

The Board of Trustees went through the final proposed 2023-2024 budget for compliance and errors. The 

Total Tax Levy for Fiscal Year 6/1/23-5/31/24 is $180,104, which is under the Tax Cap of $180,196. The 

Tax Rate for 2023-2024 will be $4.58, which is $.01 lower than 2022-2023 Tax Rate of $4.59. The entire 

budget can be found at the Village Clerk’s office by request, or online at www.villageofchaumont.com 

  

The Village Board of Trustees voted to accept the final budget for 2023-2024 at the Regular Village Board 

of Trustees Meeting immediately following the Public Hearing. 

 

The Public Hearings were adjourned at 6:32 PM by Deputy Mayor Morrow. 

 

Respectfully Submitted  

Erin Fulton 
Erin Fulton 

Village Clerk/Treasurer 

http://www.villageofchaumont.com/

